
Susie's Corner 

It feels as though Fall came and went too quickly, and we are already on to

winter! As it continues to get colder, please remember to check for inclement

weather delays and closings. Alerts will be sent through email, our Remind app,

posted on local news stations and the CCA website. 

November was full of fun including our Annual Family Fun Night that had about

40 attendees. This is always a great opportunity for our families to have a fun

night out in a comfortable environment. Our students also celebrated

Halloween and Thanksgiving with various parties, games, crafts and more. 

As we wind down 2019, we look forward to all of the great things to come in

2020. It's hard to believe we are already almost halfway through the school

year! Each year brings more exciting changes that continue to improve CCA.

We are thankful for all of your support ove the years. 
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Upcoming Events
December 16h-20th: Spirit Week
Students and staff will dress in fun
themes all week to celebrate the
approaching Winter Break. Keep an
eye out for a flyer with the themes. 
 
December 18th: North Pole Visit
Santa and Mrs. Claus will visit CCA
and distribute gifts to all of the
students with the assistance of a
few little helpers.
 
December 20th: Staff Appreciation
Lunch
Our PTO will show their
appreciation for CCA's hardworking
staff by putting together a lunch.
Staff looks forward to this event
every year!
 
December 23-January 5th: Winter
Break
CCA celebrates the holiday seasons
with two weeks off school to allow
for some rest and relaxation! We will
return January 6th ready to take on
2020! 

Family Fun Night 
Our annual Family Fun Night was quite the success this year!
We had over 40 attendees who helped us celebrate "CCA
Winter Olympics." Staff, families, and friends gathered for a
night of sensory friendly fun including themed games, snacks,
and crafts! We are happy to host these events for our families
twice a year. Look out for more information on our Spring
Family Fun Night to come!



Halloween at CCA
Our students and staff had a great time celebrating Halloween
with costumes, candy, crafts, bingo, and more! The students
practice going door-to-door and trick-or-treating, while staff,
and some older student helpers, handed out candy. Check out
all the festive fun! 
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Building Changes 
CCA is lucky to have a supportive
community of staff, families, and
friends. With their help we are able
to make CCA its best. Recently, two
of our Board Members and their
families helped give our annex a
fresh look by redoing the siding.
Take a look at all of their hard work.



Thanksgiving at CCA
There was no shortage of thankfulness at CCA this
Thanksgiving. Students and staff showed their gratitude and
support of the community by organizing and contributing to a
conned food drive to support The Healing Center. Our Express
class hosted their families for a home cooked Thanksgiving
meal, complete with a beautiful table setting. All of our staff
and students partook in a Thanksgiving Scavenger Hunt,
which taught about the origins of the holiday, and included fun
games and activities. We are happy to have so much to be
grateful for!
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CCA Fitness 
CCA has launched a new Fitness
program, aimed at meeting the
specific needs of our students. The
Express and Superhero classrooms
have been enjoying playing games
and working on teams to learn about
the importance of fitness! 


